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2020 
It has been said that democracy is the 
worst form of government except all the 
others that have been tried.

Winston Churchill

Our future with Zoom – 
Goats or Llamas for meetings?

In this age of the pandemic we are often in a virtual 
world of zoom.  Some groups are so tired of ‘zooming’ 
that to avoid zoom fatigue they have hired a goat or a 
llama to make a virtual appearance. It’s called a Goat 
2 Meeting.  While we don’t plan on surprising you with 
a llama or a goat anytime soon, we are currently 
planning on having all of our meetings for the 
2020-2021 year on zoom.  This is our way of doing our 
part to ensure safety for our members.  So for now, 
stay safe and we’ll be in touch as things change.   

Quality of Life Issues for Women
A Zoom Forum

Tuesday, September 29, 2020 - 7pm

Poverty, homelessness, child care, inequality, hunger, 
domestic violence and oppression are not issues unique 
to women, but they often disproportionally affect women.  
If an issue affects a woman, it often affects her children, 
her parents, and her family.   What is our community 
doing to help with these issues, especially in this time of 
Covid-19?  How can we help?

We are fortunate to learn about these community issues 
from experts in the field who have been actively helping 
others in these areas for years. Janice Thomas, 
Director of Homeless Services at Third Street Alliance,  
and Janice Komisor, Executive Director of ProJeCt 
Easton will be joined by Senator Lisa Boscola and /or 
her staff for a lively discussion of these issues.   
  
A zoom link will be sent later in September.



September 2020 Volume 56, No. 1

2

How well do you know the Suffragists?  Take the quiz 
and see how many you can name (the answers are at the 
end of the article) 

1. In the 1800’s, who divorced her husband and 
advocated for women’s rights? 

2. While in prison for picketing the White House, 
who organized a hunger strike? 

3. Name the two suffragists who worked together to 
co-found the Alpha Suffrage Club (the first 
suffrage organization for African American 
Women). 

4. Who requested the phrase “promise to obey” be 
removed from her wedding vows because "I 
obstinately refused to obey one with whom I 
supposed I was entering into an equal relation." 

5. Who succeeded in persuading a local chapter of 
the American Association of University Women 
to admit African American Women? 

The women above and many more fought hard for 
women to have the right to vote.  The battle began in 
1848; women and men gathered in Seneca Falls, N.Y. 
and wrote the Declarations of Sentiments which founded 
the women’s movement.  During the next 70 years, 
women organized, protested, picketed, wrote articles and 
some were imprisoned for their actions.  On August 26, 
1920, women gained the right to vote.  Unfortunately, 
African American and Native American women were 
denied access to voting.  Years later and  with ongoing 
struggles, they were included in the voting process. 

Women continued to fight for the recognition as equal 
members for job opportunities, equal pay and rights. 
The 1970’s brought a period of social unrest and women 
continued the battle for equal rights. 

In 1971, Congress passed a resolution to recognize 
the sacrifices the suffragists made for gender 
equality. August 26 is celebrated as Women’s 
Equality Day. 

This year is very important – not only are we 
celebrating the 100th Anniversary of the 19th 
Amendment but it is also a Presidential Election 
Year.  In celebration of the 100th Anniversary of the 
19th Amendment, we are working with the Sigal 
Museum to introduce you to some of the famous 
suffragists in Conversations Through Time!  The 
Women Who Won the Vote.  Volunteers from the 
Sigal Museum will present their suffragists in 
costume and answer questions about their role in the 
women’s movement. 

To help us prepare for issues in the upcoming 
elections, we have planned a panel discussion 
focusing on Quality of Life Issues for Women to 
increase our awareness of the problems many 
women face.  Topics covered will include poverty, 
homelessness, job re-entry, pay equity and child 
care.  We will honor the women who fought for our 
right to vote by becoming informed voters and 
participating in this year’s election! 

"I want to be remembered as someone who 
used herself and anything she could touch to 
work for justice and freedom..."

Dorothy Height

Nancy Kinzli and Karol D’Huyvetters 

Answers to the quiz: Clarina Nichols, Alice Paul, 
Belle Squire and Ida B. Wells, Elizabeth Cady 
Stanton and Mary Terrell 

From the Presidents’ Pens
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AAUW Easton Branch Annual Scholarship and 
Award Ceremony 

July 28, 2020 via Zoom

Nancy Kinzli, Co-President, called the meeting to 
order at 7:05 pm. She welcomed everyone and 
reviewed zoom protocol. There were 17 
members and three scholarship recipients 
present.  

Karol D’Huyvetters spoke about the importance 
of awarding scholarships during this time of 
Covid-19 and explained the selection process.

Nancy Berry presented the Memorial Fund 
Scholarship to Lily Adefila.

Chris Zweifel presented our Scholarship awards 
to Bailee Kupper (Easton High School) and 
Kristen Stopfer (Bangor High School).

Nancy Kinzli announced that the Easton Branch 
received the AAUW PA State Public Policy 
Award.

Nancy Kinzli presented the Gateway to Equity 
Award to Jan Schwartz, Outreach Director of 
Pre-K for PA.

Karol D’Huyvetters presented our Member 
Making a Difference award to Randi Blauth.

Nancy Berry presented the Outstanding Woman 
of the Year award to Marlou Belyea.

Nancy Kinzli presented the Presidents’ Award to 
Toni Hoffman.  Karol D’Huyvetters presented the 
Special Honoree award to Nancy Berry.

Nancy Kinzli acknowledged our 50 year 
members. They were Named Gift Honorees.

Congratulations to all our award winners!

Nancy and Karol thanked all board members.  

Karol announced the programs planned for the 
coming year:

• August 11-Ice Cream Social
• September 29 - Quality of Life Issues for 

Women

• October 22 - Suffragist program with the 
Sigal Museum

• November 17 - Living and Learning in the 
time of Covid-19

• December 15 - Zoom Holiday Memories
• January 19 - Do It Yourself
• March 16 - TBA
• April 17 - Authors Presentations
• May 18 - Dessert and Scholarship Awards

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm.

Respectfully Submitted: 
Rosemary Baker

AAUW Easton Branch Mee1ng 
August 11,2020 at Louise Moore Park 

Karol D’Huyvetters, Co-President, called the 
meeting to order at 6:40 pm. She welcomed 
everyone. There were 13 members present.  

The minutes were approved as printed in the 
newsletter.

Fran reminded everyone that 2020-2021 dues 
are due. There have been issues with the post 
office so send any checks to Fran’s home.

Karol announced the programs planned for the 
coming year. At this time the programs will be on 
Zoom.

September 29 - Panel Discussion on Quality of 
Life Issues for Women to increase our 
awareness of the problems many women face. 
Topics covered include poverty, homelessness, 
job re-entry, pay equity and child care. Panelists  
will be Senator Lisa Boscola, Janice Komisor-
ProJect of Easton and Janice Thomas - Third 
Street Alliance.

October 22 - Conversations Through Time! The 
Women Who Won the Vote. Suffragist program 
with the Sigal Museum.
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November 17 - Educational Challenges and 
Opportunities in the time of Covid-19: Pre-K to 
College

December 15 - Zoom event with Members 
sharing “ Holiday Memories.”

January 19 - Sip and Create - Do It Yourself 
Project

March 16 - TBA

April 17 - Local Authors’ Presentations

May 18 - Scholarship and Awards Presentation

The branch is working on the Five Star Program 
developed by National.

Nancy and Karol will only be serving as Co-
Presidents for one more year. They have been 
meeting with the board to plan for succession.

The Two Minute Activist sheet was distributed 
for member sign up.

The business meeting was adjourned at 6:55 
pm.

Members  enjoyed an Ice Cream Social.

Respectfully Submitted: 
Rosemary Baker

AAUW- Pennsylvania Public Policy Award

Each year, AAUW-Pennsylvania presents an 
award to a branch who has made notable 
advocacy efforts on important public policy 
issues.  Our Easton Branch received this award 
for the extra efforts made in 2019-2020. This 
would not have happened without those of you 
who did your part, whether through being a Two-
Minute Activist, calling or visiting Legislators, or 
mailing post cards.  A special thank you to Toni 
Hoffman, Easton Branch Public Policy Chair, 
who aligns with state public policy and works 
tirelessly to inform us of important issues 
through emails, Facebook, our website and our 
newsletter.  Thank you Toni!!

Budget 2020-2021 Income Cost

Banking

Fees $24

Interest

Fundraisers

Donations

Authors Luncheon $2,000 $100

Poinsettia Sale $300 $150

Other Fundraisers

Membership

Branch Dues $750

Brochures $100

Yearbook $200

Newsletter $100

Other Printing $200

Insurance $600

Mailbox $118

Postage $50

Publicity $100

Miscellaneous $200

Officer Expenses

Membership $25

Presidents $50

Finance Officer $60

Programs

Meeting Rooms $150

Public Policy $50

Scholarship $100

Speaker Gifts $100

Diversity $100

Socials $100

Other Expenses

Honoraraiums $100

Totals $1,262.50 $2,777
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New Member Spotlight Welcomes 
Carol Inman

Carol lives in Easton and is already acquainted 
with some of our members. She’s a grant writer 
who works from home and is kept quite busy.  
Carol has joined our virtual book group where it’s 
wonderful to hear her insightful comments.  
Welcome!

Carol Inman

For Carol’s personal information, contact our 
Membership VP Randi Blauth.

What AAUW Membership Means in this Age 
of COVID and Politics

Welcome back to a new year filled with 
programs that will challenge you and our always 
stimulating interest groups!  Our branch is still 
able to be active due to the technology that we 
all know and “love.”

Being an AAUW member means lifelong 
learning, lifelong friendships, and fighting what 
unfortunately seem to be lifelong issues 
concerning women in our country. Whether it’s 
voting rights, campus sexual assault, domestic 
violence, paid family leave, or pay equity, we 
women must continue the fight and we CAN do 
that virtually.  We can also write letters to our 
congresspeople and to our local papers or make 
phone calls.  We can still meet on Zoom or 
socially distance outside with our stylish masks 
to continue the work.

That’s why I’m asking YOU to help RECRUIT 
your friends and colleagues that you know are 
worried about the same issues as we AAUW 
members are and get them to join us!  It’s worth 
every penny.  The value one receives from being 
a member, even in this largely virtual year, 
outweighs the cost of dues and helps every 
woman.  

Please forward your friends’ names and contact 
information to me, Randi Blauth and I will reach 
out to them. My contact information is in the 
Yearbook. We plan to have a virtual membership 
chat sometime in September, so please reach 
out NOW!  

I hope to see you soon.  If ever there was a year 
to be active it’s now.  Instead of watching The 
Price is Right, you can be with friends: talking 
and laughing and making a difference.

What’s New in Public Policy 

Have you checked our website lately? We now 
have a link to the Two Minute Activist to make 
it easier than ever to be an advocate, take 
action and make your voice heard. 

Call your legislators, state and national, when 
an issue that matters to you comes up for a 
vote. 
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On July 15th,  some members of the Diversity: 
Deeds and Dialogue study group joined other 
AAUW-PA members from across the state for the 
first in the series of Webinar Conversations held 
in lieu of the Covid 19 canceled 2020 state 
Convention. Led by AAUW-PA Public Policy 
Chair, Barbara Price, the conversation featured 
Pennsylvania's First Lady Francis Wolf.   

During the conversation Mrs. Wolf noted her 
interest in the issue of women and the criminal 
justice system, particularly that of reentry, and 
spoke about her commitment to and related 
experiences in addressing problems.  In the Q & 
A,  Randi Blauth, thanked her and the governor 
for recognizing the need for attention and 
change.  Randi also mentioned our DDD group, 
its study of and efforts in support of effecting 
change   At that time, Mrs. Wolf expressed an 
interest in what we had done and said that she’d 
be in touch. The very next day her staff assistant 
got in touch to invite us to a discussion of  the 
issues affecting women reentering their 
communities after being in jail or prison. We 
jumped at the chance and the meeting was 
scheduled. 

A week later, Diversity: Deeds and Dialogue 
study group members--Nancy Kinzli, Susan 
McNamara, Rosemary Baker, Toni Hoffman, Fran 
Kennedy, Randi Blauth, - joined by Bonnie 
Winfield of The Journey Home--“went” to 
Harrisburg via Zoom.  Jen Wilburne,  Chief of 
Staff for the First Lady and Madeline Williams, 
Executive Assistant to the First Lady, led an hour-
long, energized and energizing discussion rich 
with shared experiences and information. Jen 
and Madeline gave us a picture of many 
initiatives already under way stemming from the 
offices of the First Lady and Governor. The DDD 
group brought to the discussion insights from 
their study of  the myriad issues, its work with the 
Pinebrook Family Answers grant-funded project

on women’s reentry,  connection with  Bonnie and 
The Journey Home and with involvement of some 
DDD members in the new End Mass Incarceration 
group in Easton, 

Among many topics, we spoke of the barriers to 
s a f e h o u s i n g , j o b s , j o b t r a i n i n g , a n d 
transportation. We discussed safety, mental 
health, domestic violence. We focused in on the 
issues of the expectations for and training of all 
employees in the criminal justice prison/jail 
system. Citing the fifteen percent recidivism rate 
due to breaking parole for issues like lack of 
transportation and missing an appointment, for 
example, we stressed the importance of quality 
probation officers and case managers who 
understand the obstacles put in front of these 
women.  Also discussed was bail reform: women 
risk losing their jobs, housing, and custody of 
children if they are placed in jail, even before trial, 
for inability to put up cash bail.  
            
We all happily agreed to keep in touch. Mrs. 
Wolf’s staff will keep us informed (updated?) of 
their progress and we will help where we can.

DIVERSITY: DEEDS AND DIALOGUE ‘GOES’ TO HARRISBURG
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Muriel “Iff” Lepley 

Muriel L. "Iff" Lepley, 94, 
passed away on Saturday, 
July 25, 2020 at Woodcrest 
Villa in Lancaster, PA. She 
was the loving wife of Richard 
H. Lepley, who passed away 
in 1990.
Muriel graduated in 1947 
from Capital University in 
Columbus, Ohio, with a 
Bachelor o f Sc ience in 

Education degree. She taught mathematics for 
12 years in Gibsonburg, Ohio. 
After moving to Easton, Pennsylvania, she 
became active in the American Association of 
University Women, served as president of the 
Easton Branch from 1978-1980 and received the 
honor of Outstanding Woman of the Year in 
1997-1998. She served on the Women's Board 
of Easton Hospital for nine years, acting as chair 
for two years. She also served as treasurer of the 
Good Shepherd Christian Nursery School. 
In 1999, she was inducted into the Capital 
University Athletic Hall of Fame. She moved to 
Lancaster in 2014 and became active at 
Woodcrest Villa, serving on the staff of the 
Villager newsletter.
She traveled extensively in the United States 
with her husband and was proud to complete 
visits to all 50 states. Her favorite pastime was 
playing competitive bridge, and as a member of 
the American Contract Bridge League, she was 
merely points away from becoming a Life Master.

She often quoted her favorite poem by Edgar 
Guest that begins: "Somebody said that it 
couldn't be done, but he with a chuckle replied, 
that maybe it couldn't, but he would be one.

Our Northampton Community 
College Scholarship Recipients

AAUW Easton: Savannah Buday 
What are your career goals and how will your 
chosen major help you to accomplish them?

My career goal is to become a DNP  or NP in 
nursing to work in the Pediatric specialty at a 
major children’s hospital. I would love to serve 
underprivileged communities to bring high-quality 
healthcare and medical care to the children 
within those communities who are often under-
represented and disregarded. I believe it’s 
extremely important as a Latina woman to be in 
a position of power and positive influence in the 
medical field so that my future patients can feel 
comfortable and confident in the care they 
receive from me. I know that in order to reach 
these goals, my first step is to obtain my RN 
credentials from  NCC  which I am actively 
working towards.

AAUW STEM: Victoria Radomski 
What are your career goals and how will your 
chosen major help you to accomplish them? 

My ultimate career goal is to become a 
pharmacist. Ever since I was really young, I have 
been really interested in medicine, using 
measurements, and other science and math-
related concepts. The major that I chose in order 
to get one step closer to becoming a pharmacist 
is chemistry. Being in the chemistry major will 
help me become a pharmacist because 
chemistry classes involve a lot of measuring and 
dealing with a bunch of different substances, 
which are the same things that pharmacists do. 
A smaller career goal that I have is learning how 
to become a more efficient problem solver. My 
chosen major, chemistry, will help me out 
because chemistry involves a lot of problems so 
I can learn how to solve those kinds of problems 
without too much hassle.

In Memoriam



September 2020 Volume 56, No. 1

8

Gretchen Reed has been an AAUW member for 52 
years.  She was born in Wellesley, MA where she 
graduated from public schools in 1955. She went on to 
Wells College where she graduated with a BS in 
biology-chemistry and worked in cell membrane 
research at MGH – Boston.  The following year she 
married her husband David and moved to Norfolk, VA 
where he who was stationed. He was soon given an 
assignment in the Mediterranean.

When David left the Navy, he accepted a position with 
Sheridan Ironworks in Easton. He was soon transferred 
to Champlain, NY on the Canadian border where her 
first two children, Christopher and Julie were born.  
When Sheridan consolidated its engineering division, 
they returned to Easton where their third child, Rebecca 
was born.  They bought a house in Old Orchard near 
Dave’s parents and lived next door to the Conti’s.  

In Easton, Gretchen was active in running Easton Area 
Volunteers, founded around the same time as ProJeCt 
Easton. She became an AAUW member and was active 
in the interest groups and on the board. She said that 
the bridge group was originally cards with an evening of 
fancy desserts.

Ice Cream Social

It was a hot, steamy, August night – perfect for Ice Cream!  Thirteen branch members gathered at Louise 
Moore Park to enjoy ice cream treats.  A brief Branch Meeting was held to discuss upcoming events and 
AAUW informational items.  And then time for ice cream and lots of catching up with friends.  Dark 
Chocolate Dove Ice Cream Bars were the popular choice.  It was a perfect opportunity to talk and 
socialize with friends.  The branch had rented a pavilion which offered lots of shade, a nice breeze and 
plenty of picnic tables spaced apart.  Since the beginning of the Covid Pandemic, there hadn’t been an 
opportunity for members to meet at a person to person event.  This event provided a relaxed but safe 
atmosphere to enjoy each others company.  Everyone arrived masked and only removed the mask to 
enjoy their ice cream. We look forward to planning more outdoor events.  Many members asked to 
include spouses and friends next time!

The gourmet group was called Proof of the Pudding. 

Nineteen years after graduating college, Gretchen 
felt a calling to be a nurse. She drove a school 
bus to help pay the tuition and graduated from 
East Stroudsburg with a BSN in nursing.  For the 
next 21 years she worked in ICUs at Easton 
Hospital and loved it. After retiring she subbed for 
a time as a school nurse. 

When David retired, they enjoyed kayaking 
together.  They both loved to cook but decided 
they couldn’t do it together so one cooked and 
one did the dishes. Her husband died in 2006 but 
her children are not too far away and she enjoys 
her five grandchildren – all girls.   She loves living 
in Moravian Hall Square in Nazareth where she is 
active there and in her church. 

Thank you, Gretchen, for your support of AAUW 
for 52 years!! 

Featuring our Fifty Year Members
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Annual Scholarship and Awards Ceremony on Zoom

We did it!   And we did it in a new way! On July 28th, we held our ceremony on-line. All scholarship 
recipients and awardees and several members were present. Toni Hoffman did a great job 
displaying all the awards and certificates on the screen as they were presented.  The scholarship 
recipients who were highlighted in our last newsletter, Lily Adefila, Bailee Kupper and Kristen 
Stopfer were very appreciative and thanked the Easton branch for their awards.  The Gateway to 
Equity Award, highlighted in our March newsletter, was presented to Jan Schwartz, Outreach 
Director of Pre-K for PA.  The Member Making a Difference award was given to Randi Blauth and 
the Outstanding Woman award to Marlou Belyea.  Randi and Marlou were highlighted in our May 
newsletter.  Two awards, not highlighted previously were presented:   Special Honoree to Nancy 
Berry and the Presidents’ Award to Toni Hoffman. The names of our Fifty-Year members (our 
Named Gift Honorees this year) were read out loud and they were thanked for their support.  The 
evening ended with a special thank you to the board for all of their hard work.  
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Newsletter Information

Wouldn't you like to learn how to do a newsletter 
or just use WORD and put the articles together? It 
is a great learning opportunity and would help 
tremendously. If this is you, please let Toni 
Hoffman know.

If any member has information that she wishes to 
have published in the newsletter, please e-mail 
the information to Toni Hoffman. This would 
include births, deaths, marriages, happenings at 
cultural insti tut ions. We also encourage 
submissions of photos of events and anything that 
you think may be of interest to other members.
Please note, however, that submissions must 
be in by the 15th of the current month to be 
included in the following month's newsletter. 
Otherwise it will be in the newsletter after that.

Newsletter Ads
Do you have a business or service that you would 
like to promote? The charge for including an ad is 
only $5 for each issue. Ads should be no larger 
than business card size and must come from 
members. Payment for ads should be made to the 
finance officer and she will notify the newsletter 
editor that the ad is ready to be placed.

Special Honoree Recipient - Nancy Berry

This award is given by the Branch Presidents to 
recognize the contributions of a long-standing 
member.  Nancy Berry, this year’s recipient, 
has been married to her husband Dennis for 29 
years. She has one daughter and two 
grandchildren.  She is active in the community 
and with her husband, enjoys participating in 
Story Slam.  She was fortunate to have two 
careers. For 20 years she was a Learning 
Consultant and developed early interventions 
screening programs. Due to real world 
economics and family needs, she left education 
for the business world. She worked in 
Telecommunications and had wonderful 
experiences with Verizon which, at the time, 
was on the cutting edge of the Internet 
explosion.  This gave her many opportunities to 
travel overseas. 

Nancy was Vice President of Membership for 
four years.  Currently she is Co-Chair of the 
Scholarship Committee and the Let’s Read 
Math™ program. Nancy gave an extra-ordinary 
effor t downloading al l 38 scholarship 
applications which had multiple pages of 
information. Due to her dedication, we were 
able to view all applications on-line and it 
worked seamlessly.   Thank you to Nancy for 
helping to make these scholarship awards 
possible.

Presidents’ Award Recipient – Toni Hoffman

Our Easton branch is extremely fortunate to 
have Toni Hoffman on our team. She is 
dedicated to every task she takes on, and there 
are many!  She is an incredible asset to the 
branch.  In the past, she has had many roles, 
including President. She is currently the editor 
of our newsletter and manages our Facebook 
page and website. Because of her efforts, our 
branch was one of the first branches in PA to 
receive a star for Communication and External 
Relations in the AAUW national 5-star program.  

Toni is also our branch Public Policy Chair and 
has served on the AAUW state board as Co-
Chair.   In addition, our branch recently received 
the State Award for Public Policy for notable 
Advocacy efforts.  This is largely due to Toni’s 
diligent advocacy for issues important to AAUW.

In the community, Toni serves on the Board of The 
Neighborhood Center and volunteers there.  She 
leads a Red Hat group and is a member of the 
Easton NAACP chapter.  She is active in our 
interest groups including Diversity: Deeds and 
Dialogue, Book Discussion, Mah Jongg, and 
Stitch and Be.  

Toni has two daughters, and two grandchildren 
and loves to travel when she can.  Thank you, 
Toni, for all you do, we are extremely fortunate to 
have you on our team.
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Interest Groups 

The Easton Branch has several interest groups created to stimulate discussions, encourage 
networking and support the community. If you have ideas for additional groups, let us know. 
Every group looks forward to new participants. Call if you are interested in joining a group. 
All meetings contingent on control of the Coronavirus pandemic and may be held virtually.

Book Discussion 
Chair: Toni Hoffman

September 21, 7:30 pm

Hostess: Rosemary Baker

Book: The Book Woman of 
Troublesome Creek 

by Kim Michele Richardson

Diversity: Deeds and Dialogue 
Chair: Rosemary Baker

September 23, 7:00 pm

Hostess: Rosemary and Randi

Topic Finish Stamped From 
The Beginning

Tuesday Afternoon Bridge 
Chair: Rosemary Baker

Call Rosemary for time and place

Mah Jongg 
Chair: Toni Hoffman

Regular games will resume after the 
pandemic.

Stitch and Be 
Chair: Yvonne Payne 

September 3, 2:00 pm

Hostess: Yvonne Payne

Rotating Gourmet 
Chair: Lois Wildrick

Regular dinners will resume after 
the pandemic.


International Relations 
Chair: Fran Kennedy

September 8, 1:30 p.m.

Hostess: Fran Kennedy

Topic: Water Shortage (leading to 
migration)


Out To Lunch 
Chair: Claire Degnan

Members meet for lunch.

All members welcome.


Regular lunch meetings will 
resume after the pandemic.


Tapas Dining 
Chair: Yvonne Payne

Members (and spouses) 
explore small plate dining.
No meeting scheduled at this 
time.



American Association of University Women 
AAUW National  800.326.2289    www.aauw.org 
Easton Branch       easton-pa.aauw.net 
Co-Presidents Nancy Kinzli, Karol D’Huyvetters easton-pa.aauw.net/contact/ 
Membership  Randi Blauth     easton-pa.aauw.net/membership/ 
Easton Edition Toni Hoffman    easton-pa.aauw.net/contact/ 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research. 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. There shall be no barriers to 
members to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, 
national orientation, disability, or class. 

The AAUW Funds include the Educational Opportunities Funds (formerly a part of the AAUW Educational 
Foundation) which help us to advance equity for women and girls through programs such as American and 
International Fellowships and Community Action grants. 

AAUW Funds also include the Legal Advocacy Fund which provides funding and a support system for women 
seeking judicial redress for sexual discrimination, the Leadership Programs Fund (formerly the AAUW Leadership 
and Training Institute), the Eleanor Roosevelt Fund, and the Public Policy Fund.

 

PO Box 1464 
Easton, PA 
18044-1464       ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

     Easton 
Pennsylvania 
     Branch


